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Roy Giampoli

From: Four Seasons [trio.host.aus@fourseasons.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 14, 2014 11:38 AM
To: Roy Giampoli
Subject: Your Trio Reservation Change Confirmation

 
Dear Roy Giampoli, 
 
Your reservation has been changed at Trio. 
 
Roy Giampoli 
Sunday, September 28, 2014 
10:00 AM 
Party of 8 
 
Recently named one of Austin's "Top 10 Restaurants" by Austin American-Statesman food critic, Matthew 
Odam. 
 
 
For more changes to your reservation, call us at Phone: 512.685.8300. 
 
 
Trio 
98 San Jacinto Blvd. 
Austin, TX 78701 
Phone: 512.685.8300 
Fax: 512.685.8303 
 
Get more information about Trio 
Make a reservation at Trio 

We hope you enjoyed receiving this message. However, if you'd rather not receive future E-Mails of this sort, please reply to this E-Mail with 
the subject: "Unsubscribe".  


